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My name is Holly Hamilton and I've been involved with sighthounds since 1997 when basenji 
FC Chujo's Aramis Nick, FCH, VFC, VLCM, RN came into my life.  Nick allowed me to meet 
members of the Evergreen Basenji Club and eventually, become a member.  Nick also 
introduced me to lure coursing and I immediately became to love the sport. In 1997 I became an 
owner of a wire haired ibizan named Ch Gryphons Winchester Cathedral, FCH and have had 
several other ibizans since then. I have been actively involved with lure coursing with both 
ibizans and basenjis as I have participated as FTS and FTC at national trials.  I am a member of 
the BCOA as well as IHCUS.I am both an AKC and ASFA lure coursing judge.  Monday through 
Friday I teach high school English. 

 


